
From: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
To: skropf@postandcourier.comskropf@postandcourier.com

Date: 11/17/2016 12:57:47 PM
Subject: Trump

I'm working on Andy's request from this morning. 
 

Quote from Haley Deputy Chief of Staff Rob Godfrey, "Governor Haley was pleased to meet with 
President-elect Trump. They had a good discussion, and she is very encouraged about the coming 
administration and the new direction it will bring to Washington."
 

On Background: Governor Haley and President-elect Trump met today in the President-elect's office 
at Trump tower.
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